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Rome, 2020 May 12th           

 

 

  Dear Friends, 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

today marks what would have been the first day of the Roma CAPVT Mundi 

2020, but we were all invested by an unprecedented global challenge. 

 

The big wave of COVID-19 infection has turned our lives upside down and 

undermined all our certainties: our daily practice changed, and maybe some of us have 

been directly affected by the virus. 

 

However, none of us have ever stopped. We have done, and we are still doing 

absolute our best to keep essential vascular services functioning in this trouble situation. 

 

Indeed, together with all my CAPVT Team, I would like to send all of you my 

best wishes in this difficult time; I’m convinced that we will emerge from this crisis stronger 

and with a greater consciousnesses of our sense of Community. 

 

Hoping to see you soon in near feature, 

 

Stay safe!                    

 

     Francesco Speziale 

                                                              

 


